
WELCOME  
We are so glad you are joining us this 

morning!  If this is your first time, we 

invite you to fill out a C.A.R.E. card 

and drop it in the offering plate OR 

Scan the QR code or use this link for 

next steps. 

https://forms.gle/xiJhxNaKtAeGE7D39 

Stay connected with us through our 

newsletter or our website. 

 

 

Morning Worship 

                       “This Is Amazing Grace 

Welcome & Prayer  

 

Praise & Worship           “At The Cross”     

                                “Nothing But The Blood” 

 

Offertory Prayer 

 

Offertory Music           “What A Beautiful Name It Is”             

   Praise Team 

 

Message Mrs. Joy Axelsson 

     

Invitation                       “Wherever He Leads I’ll Go” 

Benediction 

Postlude 

Feb 18, 2024 

https://forms.gle/xiJhxNaKtAeGE7D39


UPCOMING EVENTS 

Tues/Thurs, FLC, Youth Basketball games 6-8:30pm 
Tuesday, Feb 20, Deacons Meeting, 7:00pm, FLC 
JOY/Outing, Captains Cap, Feb 25, departing 5:30pm 
Saturday, March 2, Men’s Breakfast, 8:00am 
 
Greeters:  2/18-Carolyn, Nina;   2/25:Rhonda, Lorraine 

Contributions Last Week:  $ 4,916.33 

Contributions for Kid’s Camp To Date: $526.31 
 
 

Dear Friends,  

Thank you so much for all the prayers, cards, and good wishes you have bestowed on me 

since my diagnosis.  It truly is a wonderful thing to have the support of such a loving church 

family.  Thanks in advance for your continued prayers during the rest of my treatment.    

 

Ann Hamby 

 

 

We welcome Joy Axelsson as our speaker today in Pastor Jon’s 

absence.  Joy has been involved in missions in various locations 

worldwide for over 20 years. She is originally from Shelby but has lived in 

Hong Kong, Malaysia, and Sweden. She is a teacher for an international 

online Bible school and travels internationally to teach in various Bible 

schools. She is also in her last semester at Gardner-Webb University’s 

School of Divinity, focusing on Biblical Studies and Christian Education. 

Her husband, Richard, is from Sweden. They have three children Esther, 

Samuel, and Hannah. They moved to Shelby five years ago to care for 

Joy’s mother, who has Alzheimer’s. Welcome Joy! 

 

Thank you to Amelia for filling in for Lyn as our worship pianist. 

 

 

 

 


